
Today At Our Fellowship
Thursday, March 7, 2024

This Weekend @ AUUF
Find Zoom links here. 

Thursday 3/7/24
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Friday 3/8/24
9:15 am-11:15 am Music Together
Mountain Song
12:00-2:00 pm Freethinkers at AUUF
only

Saturday 3/9/24
8:30-10:30 am AA Slap Happy Group
8:45-12:15 pm Private Rental
10:30 am Private Rental
4:00 pm Romantic concerts
6:00 pm Alaska Goddess Network

Sunday 3/10/24
9:00 am The Forum only on Zoom

11:00 am Sunday Worship IN-
PERSON & on Zoom

12:30 pm Findng Your Way to
Fellowship

12:30 pm The Alliance
4:00 pm Anchorage Friends Meeting

Monday 3/11/24
6:30 pm Fireweed Sangha of Mindful
Living- Private Rental Visitors welcome

Tuesday 3/12/24
2:00 pm Hungry Book Club
6:00 pm Community Connections

Wednesday 3/13/24
6:00 pm Safer Congregation Team

Thursday 3/14/24
1:30 pm HR Committee Meeting
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Half Portion Recipient for March
CITIZENS’ CLIMATE EDUCATION

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/blank
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4EA9AF2AABF94-48106865-march
https://www.anchorageuuf.org


The Forum
Only on Zoom
9:00 am March 10, 2024

Click here for the Speaker's bio.
Click here to join on Zoom.

Sunday Worship
Live at AUUF & and on Zoom
11:00 am March 10, 2024

In Their Footsteps: Stories from the Living Legacy Project civil rights pilgrimage to Alabama.

In November 2023, Erik & Robin Hill, Jetta Whittaker, and Marty Freeman participated in the
Living Legacy Project pilgrimage to civil rights sites in Alabama. Come hear their perspectives
on an inspiring trip.

Click here to join on Zoom.

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/services-support
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom


Pledge Drive Wrap-Up
by Peggy Robinson, Stewardship Chair

Thank you to all of you who responded to our request for pledges to fund AUUF’s
programs and services for the coming fiscal year! Added to those are the ones who
rolled over their pledges from this current year, we have slightly over $310,500 in
pledges. That amount is from 129 donors/donor families. That is an average of $2407,
with pledges ranging from $120 to $18,000 for the year. Regardless of the size of your
pledge, we all are …

Although the pledge drive is finished, you are welcome to communicate any changes to
your pledge or begin one by contacting the office, either by email or phone. If you have
comments about the pledge drive itself, please send them to
stewardship@anchorageuuf.org. If you have personal concerns, please contact Rev.
Lise.

The Finance Committee is meeting next Tuesday to make recommendations to the
Board for the FY25 budget. It will be partially based on this amount and what additional
pledges we think will be made into the coming year. The board-approved budget, along
with other Annual Meeting materials, will be sent to all members by April 5. There will
be some budget discussion gatherings scheduled later in April to answer your
questions and receive comment before the Annual Meeting on May 5th.

Congregational Survey is Live!

The 2024 AUUF congregational survey is now available, and we need YOUR input. Whether
you are a member or friend of the Fellowship, we want to hear your thoughts about AUUF –
how are we doing? What could we do better?
The survey takes just 10-20 minutes to fill out online at the link below. If you misplace the link,
it is also available on our website.
If you’d rather do this on a hard copy, paper copies will be available at the Fellowship during
the Forum, Worship Service, and RE, and will be mailed out, as well.
Please get your responses in by March 29!

THANK YOU!
The Survey Team and Board

Click here to take the survey.

AUUF Job Description: Congregational
Administrator
Now Accepting Applications!

Do you know someone who is organized and detail-oriented, has great customer
service skills, and you think would fit in well with our congregation? We are now
accepting applications for the Congregational Administrator position. It is approximately
20 hours per week, mainly in the office during the day, and performs a wide variety of
administrative tasks with minimal guidance.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5h29VRzlizmJai1_oEPLpYB69BoYL9Rpt9jdBQfGz2ssyFA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Click on the job description link for full information about the position.
To apply:

1. Read more about us on our website and our national organization’s website,
uua.org.
2. Submit a resume and a cover letter describing why you want to work for AUUF in
this position and how you meet the listed qualifications.
3. Email both to RevLise@anchorageuuf.org. Put “Administrator” in the subject line.
Applications will be reviewed upon receipt. The position is open until filled. References
will be checked and a background check performed.

Job description link.

Sign Up for Sunday Hospitality at AUUF
March sign-ups for Sunday hospitality are ready. Please consider helping out so our
visitors (especially NEW visitors) feel welcome and have a friendly person to talk to
when they come through the door. Our Zoom attendees likewise enjoy being welcomed
by a “Zoom” usher. Please click on the button below to sign-up, or email
connections@anchorageuuf.org if you have questions. Thanks to all who are helping!

March 2024
HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTION:

MARCH 2024 HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTIONS
CITIZENS’ CLIMATE EDUCATION

Dennis Arashiro

“Do what you can, with what you have, where you are.” - Teddy Roosevelt

Earth Hour: 8:30 PM local time throughout the world, Saturday, March 23, 2024.
Originating in 2007 with the World Wildlife Fund, Earth Hour is an annual event to turn
off non-essential electric lights for a single hour. A single small step that is both a
symbolic gesture to address climate change and an action with positive tangible
results. Research indicates 274 instances of observable reductions in electrical
consumption, to the tune of an overall 4 percent change. An hour of hope to fight the
despair that can come when facing a global threat. To align ourselves with this positive
step, we have designated Citizens’ Climate Change Education as the recipient of the
March 2024 Half Portion for Social Action.

Citizens’ Climate Education (CCE) is a nonpartisan grassroots advocacy organization
that empowers people from diverse backgrounds to educate key stakeholders,
policymakers and the general public about effective solutions to climate change.
Alongside its sister organization, Citizens’ Climate Lobby, the CCE works to build
political will for impactful climate solutions. For the entire month of April, half our
Sunday collections will go to this cause.

You can contribute in person at our Sunday services or online by clicking the following
link:

http://www.uua.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ar0ialCz7-2RMwnV4azKufjeAPB93zJvy_DxZfE9UQc/edit?usp=sharing


Go to anchorageuuf.org
Click on the Half-Portion note or Donate/ Pay

at the bottom of the home page.
Enter your donation under

“Half-Portion for Social Action”

Anchorage Unitarian Universalist Fellowship
(907) 248-3737

Minister, Rev. Lise Adams Sherry, (she/ her) 907-248-3737 x2,
RevLise@anchorageUUF.org

Office hours are usually Tu 11-3; W and F 10-2, and by appointment

Congregational Administrator, 907-248-3737 x1
Admin@anchorageUUF.org AUUF

Usually Monday - Thursday 10-2, plus additional hours. Please call before
coming.

Kelly Spring, (she/ her) Communications Specialist,
Communications@anchorageUUF.org

Kelly's remote office hours Mon-Fri 9 am -1 pm

Esme Danner (she/her) Music Director
907-248-3737 x4

Music@anchorageuuf.org

http://anchorageuuf.org/


Director of Religious Exploration,
Vacant, Please see our job description on AUUF website for more information.

Connections@AnchorageUUF.org 
Contact the Connections Team for more information on how to get involved at AUUF.

Connect with us

 ​  ​

Visit our website AUUF Podcast Donate

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/job-openings
https://www.facebook.com/anchorageuu/
https://www.instagram.com/anchorageuuf/
http://www.anchorageuuf.org
https://anchorageunitarianuniversalistfellowshipforumpodcasts.buzzsprout.com/
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3


Today At Our Fellowship
Thursday, March 14, 2024

This Weekend @ AUUF
Find Zoom links here. 

Thursday 3/14/24
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Friday 3/15/24
9:15 am-11:15 am Music Together
Mountain Song
12:00-2:00 pm Freethinkers at AUUF
only

Saturday 3/16/24
8:30-10:30 am AA Slap Happy Group

Sunday 3/17/24
9:00 am The Forum IN-PERSON & on
Zoom

11:00 am Sunday Worship IN-
PERSON & on Zoom

12:30 pm Finding Your Way to
Fellowship

4:00 pm Anchorage Friends Meeting

Monday 3/18/24
4:00-6:00 pm Private Rental
6:30 pm Fireweed Sangha of Mindful
Living- Private Rental Visitors welcome

Tuesday 3/19/24
5:30 pm Jerry's Group
6:00 pm Community Connections

Wednesday 3/20/24

Thursday 3/21/24
6:30 pm Board of Directors Meeting
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Half Portion Recipient for March
CITIZENS’ CLIMATE EDUCATION

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/blank
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4EA9AF2AABF94-48106865-march
https://www.anchorageuuf.org


The Forum
Live at AUUF & on Zoom
9:00 am March 17, 2024

Click here for the Speaker's bio.
Click here to join on Zoom.

Sunday Worship
Live at AUUF & and on Zoom
11:00 am March 17, 2024

Creating the Unitarian National Conference in the 1860s
Rev. Lise Adams Sherry;: Cassie Thomas, Worship Associate

Click here to join on Zoom.

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/services-support
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom


High School Lock-in/Sleepover
March 23-24, 6 pm

As our last lock-in was cancelled due to COVID making the rounds, we're trying
again. All UU high school youth, 9th-12th grades, are welcome to come for the lock-in
or just the evening if that works better for your schedule.  

Don't forget your sleeping bag, toothbrush, snacks, and food to share for
breakfast. We'll probably have pizza for dinner.

Questions? Ask Jim Kerr at jimthejuggler@gmail.com

Stewardship Update
by Peggy Robinson, Stewardship Chair

Thank you to all of you who responded to our request for pledges to fund AUUF’s
programs and services for the coming fiscal year! Added to those are the ones who
rolled over their pledges from this current year, we have slightly over $310,500 in
pledges. That amount is from 129 donors/donor families. That is an average of $2407,
with pledges ranging from $120 to $18,000 for the year. Regardless of the size of your
pledge, we all are …

Although the pledge drive is finished, you are welcome to communicate any changes to
your pledge or begin one by contacting the office, either by email or phone. If you have
comments about the pledge drive itself, please send them to
stewardship@anchorageuuf.org. If you have personal concerns, please contact Rev.
Lise.

The Finance Committee is meeting next Tuesday to make recommendations to the
Board for the FY25 budget. It will be partially based on this amount and what additional
pledges we think will be made into the coming year. The board-approved budget, along
with other Annual Meeting materials, will be sent to all members by April 5. There will
be some budget discussion gatherings scheduled later in April to answer your
questions and receive comment before the Annual Meeting on May 5th.

mailto:jimthejuggler@gmail.com




Congregational Survey is Live!

The 2024 AUUF congregational survey is now available, and we need YOUR input. Whether
you are a member or friend of the Fellowship, we want to hear your thoughts about AUUF –
how are we doing? What could we do better?
The survey takes just 10-20 minutes to fill out online at the link below. If you misplace the link,
it is also available on our website.
If you’d rather do this on a hard copy, paper copies will be available at the Fellowship during
the Forum, Worship Service, and RE, and will be mailed out, as well.
Please get your responses in by March 29!

THANK YOU!
The Survey Team and Board

Click here to take the survey.

AUUF Job Description: Congregational
Administrator
Now Accepting Applications!

Do you know someone who is organized and detail-oriented, has great customer
service skills, and you think would fit in well with our congregation? We are now
accepting applications for the Congregational Administrator position. It is approximately
20 hours per week, mainly in the office during the day, and performs a wide variety of
administrative tasks with minimal guidance.

Click on the job description link for full information about the position.
To apply:

1. Read more about us on our website and our national organization’s website,
uua.org.
2. Submit a resume and a cover letter describing why you want to work for AUUF in
this position and how you meet the listed qualifications.
3. Email both to RevLise@anchorageuuf.org. Put “Administrator” in the subject line.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5h29VRzlizmJai1_oEPLpYB69BoYL9Rpt9jdBQfGz2ssyFA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.uua.org


Applications will be reviewed upon receipt. The position is open until filled. References
will be checked and a background check performed.

Job description link.

Sign Up for Sunday Hospitality at AUUF
March sign-ups for Sunday hospitality are ready. Please consider helping out so our
visitors (especially NEW visitors) feel welcome and have a friendly person to talk to
when they come through the door. Our Zoom attendees likewise enjoy being welcomed
by a “Zoom” usher. Please click on the button below to sign-up, or email
connections@anchorageuuf.org if you have questions. Thanks to all who are helping!

March 2024
HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTION:

MARCH 2024 HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTIONS
CITIZENS’ CLIMATE EDUCATION

Dennis Arashiro

“Do what you can, with what you have, where you are.” - Teddy Roosevelt

Earth Hour: 8:30 PM local time throughout the world, Saturday, March 23, 2024.
Originating in 2007 with the World Wildlife Fund, Earth Hour is an annual event to turn
off non-essential electric lights for a single hour. A single small step that is both a
symbolic gesture to address climate change and an action with positive tangible
results. Research indicates 274 instances of observable reductions in electrical
consumption, to the tune of an overall 4 percent change. An hour of hope to fight the
despair that can come when facing a global threat. To align ourselves with this positive
step, we have designated Citizens’ Climate Change Education as the recipient of the
March 2024 Half Portion for Social Action.

Citizens’ Climate Education (CCE) is a nonpartisan grassroots advocacy organization
that empowers people from diverse backgrounds to educate key stakeholders,
policymakers and the general public about effective solutions to climate change.
Alongside its sister organization, Citizens’ Climate Lobby, the CCE works to build
political will for impactful climate solutions. For the entire month of April, half our
Sunday collections will go to this cause.

You can contribute in person at our Sunday services or online by clicking the following
link:

Go to anchorageuuf.org
Click on the Half-Portion note or Donate/ Pay

at the bottom of the home page.
Enter your donation under

“Half-Portion for Social Action”

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ar0ialCz7-2RMwnV4azKufjeAPB93zJvy_DxZfE9UQc/edit?usp=sharing
http://anchorageuuf.org/


Anchorage Unitarian Universalist Fellowship
(907) 248-3737

Minister, Rev. Lise Adams Sherry, (she/ her) 907-248-3737 x2,
RevLise@anchorageUUF.org

Office hours are usually Tu 11-3; W and F 10-2, and by appointment

Congregational Administrator, 907-248-3737 x1
Admin@anchorageUUF.org AUUF

Usually Monday - Thursday 10-2, plus additional hours. Please call before
coming.

Kelly Spring, (she/ her) Communications Specialist,
Communications@anchorageUUF.org

Kelly's remote office hours Mon-Fri 9 am -1 pm

Esme Danner (she/her) Music Director
907-248-3737 x4

Music@anchorageuuf.org

Dan Norton: AV Coordinator
907-248-3737 x5,

av@anchorageuuf.org

Director of Religious Exploration,
Vacant, Please see our job description on AUUF website for more information.

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/job-openings


Connections@AnchorageUUF.org 
Contact the Connections Team for more information on how to get involved at AUUF.

Connect with us

 ​  ​

Visit our website AUUF Podcast Donate

https://www.facebook.com/anchorageuu/
https://www.instagram.com/anchorageuuf/
http://www.anchorageuuf.org
https://anchorageunitarianuniversalistfellowshipforumpodcasts.buzzsprout.com/
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3


Today At Our Fellowship
Thursday, March 21, 2024

This Weekend @ AUUF
Find Zoom links here. 

Thursday 3/21/24
6:30 pm Board of Directors Meeting
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Friday 3/22/24
12:00-2:00 pm Freethinkers at AUUF
only

Saturday 3/23/24
8:30-10:30 am AA Slap Happy Group
1-3:00 pm Private Rental
5:00 pm High School Lock-in starts
6:00 pm Private Rental

Sunday 3/24/24
High School Lock-in continues

9:00 am The Forum ONLY on Zoom

11:00 am Sunday Worship IN-
PERSON & on Zoom
12:15 pm 4th Sunday Potluck
12:15 pm Finding Your Way to
Fellowship

4:00 pm Anchorage Friends Meeting

Monday 3/25/24
4:00-6:00 pm Private Rental
6:30 pm Fireweed Sangha of Mindful
Living- Private Rental Visitors welcome

Tuesday 3/26/24
6:00 pm Community Connections

Wednesday 3/27/24

Thursday 3/28/24
5:30 pm Anti-Racism Team
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Half Portion Recipient for March
CITIZENS’ CLIMATE EDUCATION

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/blank
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3
https://www.anchorageuuf.org


The Forum
Only on Zoom
9:00 am March 24, 2024

Click here for the Speaker's bio.
Click here to join on Zoom.

Sunday Worship
Live at AUUF & and on Zoom
11:00 am March 24, 2024

Rev Lennox Benjamin Fisher is an ordained Congregational minister in the NACCC
denomination. He is currently completing his M.Div. degree from Luther Seminary in
St.  Paul, Minnesota. Rev Lennox resides in Michigan’s southwest between the St
Joseph River and Lake Michigan.  He serves as Executive Director of the nonprofit
Luvability which facilitates spiritual community for adults with developmental
disabilities. 

In his message “Anointed for Peace”, Rev. Lennox reflects on the cultural and historical

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/services-support
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom


framework of the Hebrew and Greek words mashiah and khristos as they relate to the
life of Jesus of Nazareth. Drawing from other world religions and cultures, he frames
the language of anointing in the ideal of peace, both among fellow humans and with
the Divine. Rev Lennox employs the lectionary texts of Palm Sunday to present a
primary vision of Jesus as the mystic anointed for a peace that is both contemplative
and tangible, and most importantly, an example to follow. Peace and action. 

Click here to join on Zoom.

Potluck This Sunday! Bring food AND your
own plate/utensils
Get connected at our potluck lunch at AUUF after the 11 am service this Sunday. To minimize
cleanup (and impact on our planet), we ask that you please bring and take home your own
plates, forks, etc. This event is sponsored by the Connections Team, and is in lieu of our “5th
Sunday”potluck due to it falling on Easter. See you there!

High School Lock-in/Sleepover
March 23-24, 6 pm

As our last lock-in was cancelled due to COVID making the rounds, we're trying
again. All UU high school youth, 9th-12th grades, are welcome to come for the lock-in
or just the evening if that works better for your schedule.

Don't forget your sleeping bag, toothbrush, snacks, and food to share for
breakfast. We'll probably have pizza for dinner.

Questions? Ask Jim Kerr at jimthejuggler@gmail.com

Congregational Administrator Schedule
For the Upcoming Weeks – Peggy is busy with MOA Voting!

March 18-23: Office is open Monday, Wednesday afternoon, and Thursday afternoon,
at various hours. Call/text to 907-248-3737x1 or send an email
to admin@anchorageuuf.org, and I’ll respond when I can.

March 25-30: Office closed. Leave a message as above.

April 1-5: Office closed Monday – Wednesday. Hopefully will be in Thursday and
Friday. 

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom
mailto:jimthejuggler@gmail.com
mailto:admin@anchorageuuf.org


The 2024 AUUF Survey Needs YOU
Deadline extended March 31st

Survey responses are rolling in, but we still need to hear from many of you. A lot has
happened at AUUF, in our families, and in our world in the last several years. The
Board, staff, committees, and survey team want to understand how that has affected
your engagement with AUUF, and to get your input on how we can continue to
strengthen the Fellowship.

Click here to take the survey.

You can submit a survey online at the link below or at the link on the homepage at
www.anchorageuuf.org .
Prefer a hard copy? There are copies on the table in the Fellowship foyer next to the
Joys & Sorrows book. They can be returned in the big manila envelope on the bulletin
board in the office. If you need a copy mailed to you, please contact me.

You can mail it back to:

Administrator, AUUF
2824 E. 18 th Ave.
Anchorage, 99508

Your 10-20 minutes of time, is a gift to the congregation – thank you!
Marty Freeman, martyw@ak.net

AUUF Job Description: Congregational
Administrator
Now Accepting Applications!

Do you know someone who is organized and detail-oriented, has great customer
service skills, and you think would fit in well with our congregation? We are now
accepting applications for the Congregational Administrator position. It is approximately
20 hours per week, mainly in the office during the day, and performs a wide variety of
administrative tasks with minimal guidance.

Click on the job description link for full information about the position.
To apply:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5h29VRzlizmJai1_oEPLpYB69BoYL9Rpt9jdBQfGz2ssyFA/viewform?usp=sf_link


1. Read more about us on our website and our national organization’s website,
uua.org.
2. Submit a resume and a cover letter describing why you want to work for AUUF in
this position and how you meet the listed qualifications.
3. Email both to RevLise@anchorageuuf.org. Put “Administrator” in the subject line.
Applications will be reviewed upon receipt. The position is open until filled. References
will be checked and a background check performed.

See AUUF Job descriptions. now accepting applications, congregational members
are eligible to apply.

DRE Job opening
Title: Director of Religious Exploration 

Do you know someone who is welcoming, creative, enjoys children, loves to learn,
collaborate and is organized? If you think they'd add positive elements to our
congregational culture, please tell them about our Director of Religious Exploration
position!  This position is full-time with the ability to work in the office and at home,
although working on Sundays and some evenings is required. We've recently
increased the salary rate to make the position more competitive and interested parties
may apply by following the below steps.

To Apply:

1.  Explore our website, anchorageuuf.org, see full job description, and our national
organization’s website, www.uua.org.
2.  Submit a cover letter describing why you want to work for Anchorage Unitarian
Universalist Fellowship in this position and how you meet the listed qualifications.
3.  Submit a resume.   Email your resume and cover letter to
RevLise@anchorageuuf.org with “DRE Job ” in the subject line

 Applications will be reviewed upon receipt. Position is open until filled. References will
be checked and a background check done.

March 2024
HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTION:

MARCH 2024 HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTIONS
CITIZENS’ CLIMATE EDUCATION

Dennis Arashiro

“Do what you can, with what you have, where you are.” - Teddy Roosevelt

Earth Hour: 8:30 PM local time throughout the world, Saturday, March 23, 2024.
Originating in 2007 with the World Wildlife Fund, Earth Hour is an annual event to turn
off non-essential electric lights for a single hour. A single small step that is both a
symbolic gesture to address climate change and an action with positive tangible
results. Research indicates 274 instances of observable reductions in electrical
consumption, to the tune of an overall 4 percent change. An hour of hope to fight the
despair that can come when facing a global threat. To align ourselves with this positive
step, we have designated Citizens’ Climate Change Education as the recipient of the
March 2024 Half Portion for Social Action.

Citizens’ Climate Education (CCE) is a nonpartisan grassroots advocacy organization
that empowers people from diverse backgrounds to educate key stakeholders,
policymakers and the general public about effective solutions to climate change.
Alongside its sister organization, Citizens’ Climate Lobby, the CCE works to build
political will for impactful climate solutions. For the entire month of April, half our

http://www.uua.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ar0ialCz7-2RMwnV4azKufjeAPB93zJvy_DxZfE9UQc/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.anchorageuuf.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EzzsnWmLUwtsWBUXbJSaaPCg2_PmoetK4wXcDkBgmaY/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.uua.org/


Sunday collections will go to this cause.

You can contribute in person at our Sunday services or online by clicking the following
link:

Go to anchorageuuf.org
Click on the Half-Portion note or Donate/ Pay

at the bottom of the home page.
Enter your donation under

“Half-Portion for Social Action”

Anchorage Unitarian Universalist Fellowship
(907) 248-3737

Minister, Rev. Lise Adams Sherry, (she/ her) 907-248-3737 x2,
RevLise@anchorageUUF.org

Office hours are usually Tu 11-3; W and F 10-2, and by appointment

Congregational Administrator, 907-248-3737 x1
Admin@anchorageUUF.org AUUF

Usually Monday - Thursday 10-2, plus additional hours. Please call before
coming.

Kelly Spring, (she/ her) Communications Specialist,
Communications@anchorageUUF.org

Kelly's remote office hours Mon-Fri 9 am -1 pm

http://anchorageuuf.org/


Esme Danner (she/her) Music Director
907-248-3737 x4

Music@anchorageuuf.org

Dan Norton: AV Coordinator
907-248-3737 x5,

AVCoordinator@anchorageuuf.org

Director of Religious Exploration,
Vacant, Please see our job description on AUUF website for more information.

Connections@AnchorageUUF.org 
Contact the Connections Team for more information on how to get involved at AUUF.

Connect with us

 ​  ​

Visit our website AUUF Podcast Donate

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/job-openings
https://www.facebook.com/anchorageuu/
https://www.instagram.com/anchorageuuf/
http://www.anchorageuuf.org
https://anchorageunitarianuniversalistfellowshipforumpodcasts.buzzsprout.com/
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3


Today At Our Fellowship
Thursday, March 28, 2024

This Weekend @ AUUF
Find Zoom links here. 

Thursday 3/28/24
5:30 pm Anti-Racism Team Meeting
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Friday 3/29/24
9:15 am Private Rent
12:00-2:00 pm Freethinkers at AUUF
only

Saturday 3/30/24
8:30-10:30 am AA Slap Happy Group
10:30 am Private Rental

Sunday 3/31/24
Easter Sunday

9:00 am The Forum Zoom Only

11:00 am Sunday Worship IN-
PERSON & on Zoom

4:00 pm Anchorage Friends Meeting

Monday 4/1/24
4:00-6:00 pm Private Rental
6:30 pm Fireweed Sangha of Mindful
Living- Private Rental Visitors welcome

Tuesday 4/2/24
MOA Election Day
4:30 pm Forum Planning Meeting
6:00 pm Community Connections

Wednesday 4/3/24
5:00 pm Connections Team Meeting
7:00 pm Building & Grounds Meeting

Thursday 4/4/24
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal

Half Portion Recipient for 5th Sunday
PILOT

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/blank
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRq-vqhYD4HFEUDzzpS446PZEOVZpPcIw91FrYieK2rA42EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucV3cfeg9mlq7KhWIsh8T0g=&ver=3
https://www.anchorageuuf.org


The Forum Zoom Only
9:00 am March 31, 2024

US Rep. Mary Peltola Will Speak at This Sunday’s Zoomed Forum
It’s finally happening. We are very happy that Mary Peltola, Congresswoman for all of Alaska,
will be our Forum speaker this Sunday, March 31, at 9 a.m. by Zoom. It will be Zoom only, as
she will be in Alaska but in Juneau that day. And you can join our Zoom the usual way, with
no preregistration requirement. It’s taken a bit to reschedule after unexpected events kept us
from doing this at the end of last year as expected, but all of us—including members and
friends of the Fellowship and Rep. Peltola—are eagerly anticipating this return engagement. 
And if you had to miss any of our other Forums in March, we had four good ones. You can
listen to a recording of any of them by going to our AUUF Podcasts (easy access using the
“Podcast Archives” button at the bottom of the green box front and center on the Fellowship’s
home page: anchorageuuf.org). On March 3 we heard from Bill Popp, the last of the mayoral
candidates who joined us (others can be found by scrolling back to February podcasts). On
March 10, our speaker was Robert Churchill, talking with us about living conditions, reentry
challenges, and civil liberties of Alaska’s prisoners. On March 17, we celebrated Women’s
History Month with Dr. Gretchen Bersch. And on March 24, we had an informative
presentation and discussion with four members of the Alaska Commuter Rail Coalition,
Cynthia Wentworth, LaMarr Anderson, Andrea Feniger, and Joel Cladouhos.

Click here for the Speaker's bio.
Click here to join on Zoom.

http://anchorageuuf.org/
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/services-support
https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom


Sunday Worship
Live at AUUF & and on Zoom
11:00 am March 31, 2024

Click here to join on Zoom.

Spring Equinox Women's* Retreat April 12,
5:30 pm-8:30 pm and April 13, 9 am - 5 pm.
Welcome to a nurturing weekend for * people who identify as women at our fellowship. Teens
15 years and up are welcome to attend. We will use ritual, song, drumming, dance, art and
play to enrich our experience! Come join the conversation and enjoy reacquainting with old
friendships and finding new.  

Some things you might want to bring to this event include:
-- comfortable clothing
-- outdoor gear if you plan to choose a nature walk
-- an item you can place on an altar that evokes your feelings about being a woman/being
you, or something that celebrates spring
-- a drum(s) if you have one
--a journal, water bottle, seating pillow for your comfort
-- whatever else you think you might need or want to share.

The cost for those 20-80 years old is a suggested donation of $20-$35. Others are free, but if
cost is a concern, please contact Rev. Lise. Registration forms are by the Gratitude Tree at
the Fellowship and will be on our website soon. The deadline to turn yours in is April 7. For
more questions, contact Katherine Huffman.

Small Group Ministry This Spring

Rev. Lise is offering a shorter "taster" experience of small group ministry in April and May for
newer members and friends (oldies are welcome, too). We will meet about four times on
either Wednesdays, Thursdays, or Fridays. During this time we will practice deep listening
with one another as we discuss topics on our hearts and minds. Small Group MInistry is a
way we can make deeper connections (in groups of about six to twelve people) through
shared laughter and sorrow as we wrestle with all that is happening in our lives  If you have
questions, or would like to participate, please email Rev. Lise (RevLise@AnchorageUUF.org)
as soon as possible with your day preference as the group will begin the second week in
April.  

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/sundayonzoom


Thank You! Last Chance!
First, on behalf of the Board and the Survey Team, thank you to the 80+ people
who have already responded to the AUUF Congregational Survey. We are
grateful for your time and insights.

Second, it's not too late! You can still contribute your ideas, concerns, and wishes
for AUUF by March 31. What is your perspective on AUUF in 2024? Love
Zoom? Hate Zoom? Miss some event we used to have? Have a cool idea to try
in the future? Maybe a topic you'd like to ponder at the 11:00 service or a
speaker for the Forum? This survey will just take 10-20 minutes and we will report
on the survey results at the May 6 annual meeting. Here are ways you can
participate:

Fill out and submit a survey online at the link below or at the link on the
homepage at www.anchorageuuf.org. Or click here.

Pick up a hard copy at the Fellowship – there are copies on the table in the
Fellowship foyer next to the Joys & Sorrows book. They can be returned in
the big manila envelope on the bulletin board in the office.  

If you need a copy mailed to you, please contact me. You can mail it back
to: Administrator, AUUF, 2824 E. 18th Ave., Anchorage, 99508 or drop it in
the manila envelope on the bulletin board in the office.  

Your feedback is a gift to the congregation – thank you!
Marty Freeman, martyw@ak.net

A Message from your Endowment Fund
Committee, and Informational Luncheon on
April 14
The Endowment Fund Committee will be hosting a light luncheon on April 14 at 12:30
in the Social Room for people interested in the latest and greatest information about the
AUUF Endowment Fund. An RSVP to Carol Harris at clh@gci.net or 907-750-1401
would be appreciated but not required to attend.

What is the AUUF Endowment Fund? As part of a multi-faceted financially mature
financial plan, AUUF has created an Endowment Fund. The idea is that one-time gifts
are contributed and the total value grows until it reaches the goal of $500K (in fiscal
year 2022 value), at which point it can be used up to 4% ($20K in fiscal year 2022
dollars) per year for one-time expenses related to AUUF that are not in the
Annual Budget. The list of possible uses is very long and would be approved by the
AUUF Board. Donations can be cash, through a Will, as a beneficiary of
insurance/retirement, and can include assets such as stocks. Your individual Financial
Advisor would have to advise you for your specifics. Please consider AUUF in your
financial planning!

Greeter Training Session Sunday April 7
Come learn what’s entailed in being a greeter on Sunday morning, and why this important
volunteer task is vital to the health of our Fellowship! We will meet in the sanctuary 10-15
minutes after the 11 am Worship Service, whenever it concludes. This will allow time for

http://www.anchorageuuf.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5h29VRzlizmJai1_oEPLpYB69BoYL9Rpt9jdBQfGz2ssyFA/viewform
mailto:martyw@ak.net


coffee and socializing after the service, before our meeting. Snacks will be provided. If you
have questions, please contact connections@anchorageuuf.org

No More Deaths
Christians for Equality is hosting a Memorial Vigil for our houseless neighbors who have died
this year. We hope you can join us at this ceremony at First United Methodist, 725 W. Ninth
Ave., 1 pm, Saturday, March 30, 2024.

As we know, finding housing is a challenge in Anchorage. Many of our neighbors are priced
out or face other challenges (mental and physical illnesses, addictions) that prevent them from
having a reliable or high enough income to gain housing. Our congregation has helped some
of these folks through our witnessing and hosting of the Family Emergency Cold Weather
Shelter for the last two years. Unfortunately, this emergency cold weather shelter does not
offer enough shelter for all those in need and many face the ultimate price by dying because
of exposure to cold weather or other unsafe circumstances. Please join us as we remember
them on Saturday. For more information on how you can help please go to ACEH

Congregational Administrator Schedule
For the Upcoming Weeks – Peggy is busy with MOA Voting!

Call/text to 907-248-3737x1 or send an email to admin@anchorageuuf.org, and I’ll
respond when I can.

March 25-30: Office closed. Leave a message as above.

April 1-5: Office closed Monday – Wednesday. Hopefully will be in Thursday and
Friday. 

The 2024 AUUF Survey Needs YOU
Deadline extended March 31st

Survey responses are rolling in, but we still need to hear from many of you. A lot has
happened at AUUF, in our families, and in our world in the last several years. The
Board, staff, committees, and survey team want to understand how that has affected
your engagement with AUUF, and to get your input on how we can continue to
strengthen the Fellowship.

https://www.aceh.org/
mailto:admin@anchorageuuf.org


Click here to take the survey.

You can submit a survey online at the link below or at the link on the homepage at
www.anchorageuuf.org .
Prefer a hard copy? There are copies on the table in the Fellowship foyer next to the
Joys & Sorrows book. They can be returned in the big manila envelope on the bulletin
board in the office. If you need a copy mailed to you, please contact me.

You can mail it back to:

Administrator, AUUF
2824 E. 18 th Ave.
Anchorage, 99508

Your 10-20 minutes of time, is a gift to the congregation – thank you!
Marty Freeman, martyw@ak.net

AUUF Job Description: Congregational
Administrator
Now Accepting Applications!

Do you know someone who is organized and detail-oriented, has great customer
service skills, and you think would fit in well with our congregation? We are now
accepting applications for the Congregational Administrator position. It is approximately
20 hours per week, mainly in the office during the day, and performs a wide variety of
administrative tasks with minimal guidance.

Click on the job description link for full information about the position.
To apply:

1. Read more about us on our website and our national organization’s website,
uua.org.
2. Submit a resume and a cover letter describing why you want to work for AUUF in
this position and how you meet the listed qualifications.
3. Email both to RevLise@anchorageuuf.org. Put “Administrator” in the subject line.
Applications will be reviewed upon receipt. The position is open until filled. References
will be checked and a background check performed.

See AUUF Job descriptions. now accepting applications, congregational members
are eligible to apply.

DRE Job opening
Title: Director of Religious Exploration 

Do you know someone who is welcoming, creative, enjoys children, loves to learn,
collaborate and is organized? If you think they'd add positive elements to our
congregational culture, please tell them about our Director of Religious Exploration
position!  This position is full-time with the ability to work in the office and at home,
although working on Sundays and some evenings is required. We've recently
increased the salary rate to make the position more competitive and interested parties
may apply by following the below steps.

To Apply:

1.  Explore our website, anchorageuuf.org, see full job description, and our national
organization’s website, www.uua.org.
2.  Submit a cover letter describing why you want to work for Anchorage Unitarian
Universalist Fellowship in this position and how you meet the listed qualifications.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5h29VRzlizmJai1_oEPLpYB69BoYL9Rpt9jdBQfGz2ssyFA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.uua.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ar0ialCz7-2RMwnV4azKufjeAPB93zJvy_DxZfE9UQc/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.anchorageuuf.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EzzsnWmLUwtsWBUXbJSaaPCg2_PmoetK4wXcDkBgmaY/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.uua.org/


3.  Submit a resume.   Email your resume and cover letter to
RevLise@anchorageuuf.org with “DRE Job ” in the subject line

 Applications will be reviewed upon receipt. Position is open until filled. References will
be checked and a background check done.

April 2024
HALF PORTION FOR SOCIAL ACTION:

Serving Alaskans since 1978, Standing Together Against Rape (STAR) is a non-profit
organization based in Anchorage. STAR’s mission is to prevent sexual trauma and
provide comprehensive, collaborative crisis intervention, advocacy, and support to
victims/survivors, their families, and our communities, with the long-term goal of ending
sexual violence in Alaska.

STAR’s Prevention & Education team provides age-appropriate, educational
workshops in schools, workplaces, and community groups to empower individuals with
knowledge and tools to prevent sexual assault. Various topics are covered such as
Sexual Assault and Consent, Child Abuse Awareness and Prevention, Healthy
Relationships, LGBTQ2+ Competency, Advocacy 101, Internet Safety, Bystander
Intervention, Mandated Reporting, and Vicarious Trauma and Wellness. STAR
presentations can be tailored to meet the needs of just about any organization.

With the supportive guidance of a STAR Direct Services Advocate, survivors receive
emotional support, trauma-informed care, referrals, access to local resources, trauma
therapy, and assistance in navigating the legal system. STAR recognizes that each
survivor’s needs are unique, and we tailor our services accordingly. All STAR services
for Survivors are free of charge, and the STAR Crisis Line is free, confidential, and
available 24/7.

In Anchorage: (907) 276-7273 or
Toll-Free Statewide (800) 478-8999

The needs of our clients vary depending on the individual, but we often accept
donations of new clothing, underwear, shoes, and winter gear, because these items
are often surrendered by the client for evidence collection.

This April, during Sexual Assault Awareness Month, we are encouraging our
community to get involved however possible. Your volunteer efforts and donations can
make a significant impact in helping survivors and preventing sexual violence. By
standing together, we can create a safer and more compassionate world for all.

Learn more about STAR’s programs and services at www.staralaska.com.

Go to anchorageuuf.org
Click on the Half-Portion note or Donate/ Pay

at the bottom of the home page.
Enter your donation under

“Half-Portion for Social Action”

http://www.staralaska.com
http://anchorageuuf.org/


Anchorage Unitarian Universalist Fellowship
(907) 248-3737

Minister, Rev. Lise Adams Sherry, (she/ her) 907-248-3737 x2,
RevLise@anchorageUUF.org

Office hours are usually Tu 11-3; W and F 10-2, and by appointment

Congregational Administrator, 907-248-3737 x1
Admin@anchorageUUF.org AUUF

Usually Monday - Thursday 10-2, plus additional hours. Please call before
coming.

Kelly Spring, (she/ her) Communications Specialist,
Communications@anchorageUUF.org

Kelly's remote office hours Mon-Fri 9 am -1 pm

Esme Danner (she/her) Music Director
907-248-3737 x4

Music@anchorageuuf.org

Dan Norton: AV Coordinator
907-248-3737 x5,

AVCoordinator@anchorageuuf.org

Director of Religious Exploration,
Vacant, Please see our job description on AUUF website for more information.

https://www.anchorageuuf.org/job-openings


Connections@AnchorageUUF.org 
Contact the Connections Team for more information on how to get involved at AUUF.
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